Pre School Newsletter

Monday 30th November 2020Learning
We would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for the commitment you have shown to the home learning. A huge “Thank You,” not only to our children but also to all the parents/carers for your overwhelming support.  We have thoroughly enjoyed seeing all your Tapestry messages and pictures of your home learning activities.
Letter sounds
We have started to learn to recognise different letter sounds. So far, we have practiced a, s, d, m and t. We are using the ‘jolly phonics’ songs on YouTube to help us and they even have actions too!

         









PLEASE read at home as often as possible but at least 3 or 4 times a week. [image: C:\Users\ciaramoran\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\5JV43MRH\MC900440424[1].wmf]






Optional Home Learning
Some topics we are focusing on this week: 
Numbers 6-10
Next week we will be learning to recognise numbers 6-10. Can you have a go at doing this at home.
Name recognition
This term we are practicing to recognise our names. Can you do this at home too? Maybe you can spot your name in different places such as a label or written somewhere.



  



Reminders:
We will be recording our Christmas song video within the next week. Please could I ask that you bring in a white or yellow top and some black trousers or leggings in a named bag as soon as your child returns this week. (if they already wear one of these items that is fine). The children are going to be stars so if they would like to wear tinsel or something sparkly that would be great!
· As it is now getting colder, please send your child in wearing appropriate clothing. Please make sure all clothing items and shoes/wellies are named.








Diary dates: 
Christmas Carol video on the blog: TBC
Friday 11th December is Christmas jumper day (donation for save the children)
*School closes for pre-school on Thursday 17th December for Christmas (the rest of the school finish on Friday 18th)
We return on Tuesday 5th January 2021
If anyone else is collecting your child, please let us know in the morning.
. Friday closure at 12:30pm, will remain in place for now.
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